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As I leave Hong Kong  I want to thank the department of Orthopaedics and  Traumatology,  Queen 

Mary Hospital for having me here for almost 6 months from 22nd July to 31st December 2016. 

I will take along with me fond memories of the  department and new things which I have learnt  over 

the past 6 month.  

I want to thank my division head  Dr. Wai Pan Yau for allowing me to work under him and his team. I 

have learnt how to be more meticulous  and learnt many tips in arthroscopic surgery under his able 

guidance.  He had also instilled the basic concepts of clinical research during the period. I had been 

actively involved in collecting data for my research project for meniscal repair and also assisted Dr. 

Yau for his ongoing  research in ACL  and rotator cuff with strontium cement in rabbits.  

I  indebted to my colleague Dr. Amy Cheung who  had supported and helped me immensely as a 

colleague and a friend. 

I would like to thank  my other colleagues Dr. Arthur  Lo and Dr. Anderson Leung who had worked 

with me during the last six months and Ms. Doris Lau who had made the entire process of the 

fellowship programme to be conducted very smoothly.  

The working of the department is very smooth the credit of  which  goes to the head of the 

department  Prof. Kenneth  Cheung.  

The Wednesday clinical  conference is  an excellent academic activity specially for the residents and 

also for the rest of department as it a good way to refresh your concepts.  

Hong Kong is a beautiful place with friendly and hard working people.  

Thank you for the opportunity. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Dr Gaurav Sanjay  

 

 


